002594 MAR 2493 March 18, 1993 Brian Lamb C-Span 400 N. Capitol St. NW Washington. D.C. 20001 Dear Mr. Lamb, I have to write to thank you for Bookmark. Last Sunday's discussion with Paul Kennedy was an especially interesting hour. Other programs about books and authors have come and gone. Yours is the only one I can find on the air. The audience for such fare must be small, but I appreciate the time you give so that the viewer learns something that is going on in the world today. I also enjoy the journalists you have as guests and your constant, timely references to articles in many newspapers and news magazines. I wish, however, that you wouldn't treat U.S.A. Today as if it were a responsible publication. The politicians are always tedious and the people who phone in are not much better. But C-Span is the only reason I pay an outrageous sum for my cable service each month. You and PBS have the only worthwhile programming in all of television. Sincerely.





Mr. Brian Lamb C-Span 400 N. Capitol St. NW Washington, D.C. 20001